
 

 

 

November 15, 2024 

PRESS RELEASE 

The City of Indian Rocks Beach 

Begins Process of Notifying Residents of Substantial Damage Review Results 
 

The City of Indian Rocks Beach has begun receiving results pertaining to Substantial Damage (SD) and 

Non-Substantial Damage (NSD) residential review. If your name is on the list located under the  Results 

tab within the Hurricane Resources section of the City’s website, please email the following information 

to CityHall@irbcity.com: 
 

• Owner’s Name 

• Property Address 

• Mailing Address 

• Phone Number 

• Email Address 

• Preferred Method to Receive Results Letter 
 

Once we receive this information, we will notify residents of when they can expect to receive their 

correspondence from our office. This correspondence will provide guidance on the next steps they should 

follow in the process. Please note that if your residence is on the list, and you provide complete and 

accurate information, you can expect to have access to your information without delay. 

This list of properties will be updated as new information is received by the City, so please continue to 

monitor the City’s website www.indian-rocks-beach.com for updates. We understand the urgency of 

this matter, and we appreciate your patience as our office works diligently to get this information to you 

as quickly as possible. 
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